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Stocksbridge Nursery Infant School 
Pot House Lane, Stocksbridge, Sheffield, S36 1EJ 

Tel:   0114 2883109 

Fax:  01142830204 

e-mail: enquiries@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: https://www.stocksbridgenurseryinfants.co.uk/   

 

What’s happening in school next week? 

 We have Golden Star assembly on Tuesday 9.00-9.30am for 

children in Classes 1, 2, 3 & 5.  Parents of nominated children will 

be sent a zoom link. 

 Class 7 are off for a walk in Pot House Woods on Tuesday 

morning.  

 Mrs. Taylor is teaching Class 7 on Tuesday. 

 Mrs. Taylor is teaching Nursery on Wednesday. 

 Class 8 are off for a walk in Pot House Woods on Wednesday 

morning.  

 Class 8 are off for a walk to Pot House Woods on Wednesday morning and Class 6 on Wednesday 

afternoon.  

 Children may come to school on Thursday in non-uniform.  We ask for a contribution of £1.00 to 

school funds which can be donated via ParentPay.  

 We have Golden Star assembly on Thursday 21st 9.00-9.30am for Classes 6, 7, 8 & Nursery.  Parents 

of nominated children will be sent a zoom link.  

 School closes on Thursday 21st October for the half term holiday.  Friday 22nd October is a staff 

training day.  

 School reopens on Monday 1st November 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking ahead to the w.b. 1st November 2021 

 Our assembly theme for the week will be Bonfire Night.  

 The children will be learning all about heroes this half term. 

 Mrs. Taylor is teaching Class 8 on Tuesday.  

 On Tuesday we will be celebrating 100% attendance for the first half term in an online assembly.  

 Mrs. Townsend is available to show parents around of children who may be starting Nursery or Reception 

in 2022.   

 Mrs. Taylor is teaching Nursery on Wednesday.  

 Class 2 have Forest School on Friday.  

 Miss Tonks is teaching Class 5 on Friday.  

  

Attendance 

Class 1:  96% 

Class 2:  95% 

Class 3:  97% 

Class 4:  77% 

Class 5:  96% 

Class 6:  97% 

Class 7:  92% 

Class 8:  91% 

Well done 
Classes 3 & 6 

 

 

 

 

 

Our target 
attendance 

is 96% 

This 
week’s 

attendance 
is 

92.6% 
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Tweak of the Week: Remember your manners, say please and thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 2 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Dish of the day 1 Veggie 
Bolognese with 
pasta and 
homemade 
garlic bread. 

Homemade 
chicken and 
sweetcorn pie. 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  
This has 
changed from 
chilli as the 
children didn’t 
like it.  

Roast chicken 
with stuffing, 
roast potatoes 
and gravy 

Beef burger in a 
bun with jacket 
wedges and 
tomato sauce 

Homemade 
cheese pizza 
with chips and 
tomato sauce 

Dish of the day 2 Cheese and 
tomato pasta 
bake with 
homemade 
garlic bread 

Veggie spaghetti 
Bolognese with 
half jacket 
potato 

Quorn roast with 
stuffing, roast 
potatoes and 
gravy 

Quorn burger in 
a bun with jacket 
wedges and 
tomato sauce 

Tortilla layer 
with chips and 
tomato sauce 

Oven baked jacket 
potato 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Sandwich option Egg  Ham  Ham Ham, tuna mayo, 
cheese 
sandwiches 

Ham, tuna 
mayo, cheese 
sandwiches 

Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo 

cheese Cheese Cheese Cheese Cheese 

Vegetables Carrots & 
sweetcorn 

Green beans & 
carrots 

Peas & carrots Green beans & 
sweetcorn 

Peas & baked 
beans 

Desserts Ginger 
shortbread with 
milk 

Shortbread 
biscuit with 
custard 

Treacle syrup 
sponge with 
custard 

Jelly with 
peaches 

Hobnob cookie 
with apple 
wedges 

Nursery News 
We have been so impressed with how much effort our Nursery children have made to walk to school this week. 
Well done!  We have enjoyed reading about Leaf Man, made our own pictures just like him and worked our arm 
muscles hard by sweeping up the leaves from our Nursery playground. This will help our writing as our bodies 
grow and develop. 

Star of the Week 
Rowan Wild is becoming such a great listener, both to his friends and the teachers. He follows instructions 

carefully, absorbs new information and asks good questions. Keep it up Ro! 

Mrs Townsend’s Pupil of the Week 

Emily Grayson.  Emily is a quiet member of our school.  She does everything she is asked to do.  She listens 
really carefully.  She tries hard.  She is kind, polite and respectful. We can ask no more of this wonderful little 

girl. 

 

We are collecting these vouchers from Morrisons. Please register 

our school on your card.  Thank you! 
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  This week’s praise board  

Miss Rogers had a lovely walk to school with William, Alfie, Archie, Amelia and Parker.  Thank you for the 
best start to her day. 

Siena Shepherd has been kind to a little friend who was feeling a bit ‘wobbly’. 

The Nursery leaf sweeping team have worked so hard this week. 

Finley Wright showing more confidence to try new things. Keep going Finley. 

Roxy-Mae Whalen using her words beautifully during story telling. 

Alice Marsh, Lucy Marsh and Naoise O’Brien showing polite manners at lunchtime with meal time staff. 

Isabella Tabor making choices on her own. 

Tom Turner, Clayton Bullimore, Charlie Cleaver, Logan Cordon and Olly Charlesworth who have clearly 
practised their key words at home. 

Thank you to Harriet and Lawrence Tibbles, George and Holly Swales, Holly Gillott, Marcie Anderson, 
Martha Traill, Theo Davies, Lottie Durant, Charlotte England-Woodcock, Georgia England-Woodcock and 
an assortment of dogs, who joined Mrs. Townsend on the Alphabet Walk to school on Tuesday.  It was a 
lovely start to the day.  

Thank you to all the children who helped to look after William on Tuesday.  He was stroked to within an inch 
of his life.  He was fabulous with the children and they were great with him. 

   

This is Amelia Fletcher who did a 6 mile bike ride with 

her dad and dogs last weekend.  That’s a long way and 

a great achievement.  Well done Amelia. 



Tweak of the Week: Remember your manners, say please and thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  This week’s praise board  

All of Class 5 for dazzling the grown-ups with playing the Ninja Vocab games! 

Ryan Meaney for working so well with his partner in class. He really helps after listening very carefully. 

Oliver Lambert for really persevering when things didn't go according to plan in the playground. He showed a 
very mature attitude. 

India Hall-Mattis for joining in with all of the classroom activities and really beginning to have fun! 

Lucy Mahon for listening and having a real go at new activities. She's dazzling us more and more every day! 

Emily Grayson- for creating a beautiful autumnal painting. 

Jack Bishop and Archie Jackson for showing different movements on the apparatus in P.E.  

Annie James for being kind to a friend who had fallen in the yard.  

Evii Schofield for trying so hard in phonics.  

Charlotte England-Woodcock for creating lovely pictures and sharing them.  

Albie Whittaker for being so enthusiastic about his maths work this week. 

Aroussia Lahdiri for always thanking me for teaching her at the end of the day 

Jake Wragg for wonderfully detailed drawing on his story map 

Sophie Howe for super reading this week 

Sonny Bradbury for always making a fantastic effort with his jobs, he is doing brilliant with his sounds too.  

Harris King for having a more positive attitude towards doing his jobs.  

Henry Hollis for always having lovely manners.  

George Swales for being a good friend on the playground.  

Thank you Harry Oxley (and his mum) for remembering my birthday and bringing me (Mrs H) some sweets. 
Much appreciated and made me smile this morning. 

Well done Oliver Housley for knowing his first set of key words and already receiving the next set. 

Thank you Lylah Everitt for bringing the most gorgeous smile to school every day, it's very infectious. 

Lots of Class 8 children have been bringing in different signs of autumn, for the class to look at.  

Olek Herbert is always willing to help the grown-ups. He also helps his peers when they may need help with 
things.  

Seb Gill for letting us all help him decide on a name for his new pet rabbit. 

Rose Couldwell for always getting on with what she has been asked to do. 

Thank you to Jenson Turner-Jones for bringing in some mini pumpkins for us all to look at. 

Harris King was so kind and caring to the Nursery children who were so eager to play with him. 
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Studybugs is working really well.  Here’s this week’s report on illnesses…..and we’ve had lots this week. 

 

Active Travel 

Thank you to all the children and grown-ups who have taken part in any of the 10 day Active Challenge 

activities this week.  We’ve seen some red-faced parents as they hiked up that hill!  The hall was full this 

morning of children enjoying an additional breakfast whilst they caught up with friends.  Thank you to staff who  

organised and ‘manned’ this morning as well as classrooms and gates to make it a safe and pleasant thing for 

our young children to do.   

Lots of children were a little nervous this morning about learning to ride their bikes but Amy has been brilliant 

and so patient as she has taught group after group how to balance and ‘fly’ and then pedal for all they were 

worth once they’d mastered the first skill.   

Next week we have: Ride your Scooter to school on Monday; Tuesday Shoesday; come with anything wheeled 

on Wednesday and an ‘I spy walk to school’ to finish with on Thursday.   Don’t worry if you don’t remember all 

this, we’ve set eschools to send you a reminder each night.  

 

 



Tweak of the Week: Remember your manners, say please and thank you! 

 

 

 


